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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The psalter selection for next week is 

#394 verse 1. 

. 

The staff wants to thank the parents, Board, 

Education Committee, and students for the 

overwhelming kindness and appreciation shown to 

them this week. We feel very privileged to work in a 

community that demonstrates their thoughts in 

creative ways to show how they appreciate their 

teachers. We have a wonderful school to work in with 

great students! 

 

The student council has added a few more things to the 

School Sale! Don't forget to check it out because the sale 

will be ending in 12 days. For more details follow this 

link:  https://www.postermywall.com/index.php/posterbui

lder/view/f3375a010e29429573559b0439bbe6db/0 

 

Mission Week:  Please see the Mission Week Schedule 

attached to the memo email. Please note on Friday, 

Angus grass fed burgers will be served for hot-lunch by 

the 8/9th graders with proceeds going to our mission 

outreaches. A free will offering will be taken for the 

meal. Please give liberally to this mission opportunity 

realizing the cost of the lunch is more than usual.   

Exams: 8th and 9th grade students have a Literature 

exam on May 25 and an Math exam on June 1. 

 

    

 

  

 

Hot Lunch: There will be a SURPRISE hot lunch next 

week Wednesday, May 11.   

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year again to 

order your copy of the 2021-2022 yearbook.  It will be 

filled with wonderful memories of our school year.  Please 

reserve your copy by filling out the yearbook order form 

attached to the memo email. 

 

All junior high and elementary library books are due 

by Wednesday, May 18. Please check your homes, cars, 

desks, book bags, bookshelves, and anywhere else a book 

may be hiding. Thank you!  

 

NHD State Competition:  The group of 7th graders that 

won at the regional level also won on the state level last 

Saturday.  They will go on to national competition which 

is virtual.  Congratulations Connor DeVries, Hailey 

DeVries, Nick DeVries, Lydia Nieuwenhuis, and Cali 

VanDyke! And congratulations to their teacher Mrs. 

DeVries! 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Thursday, 

June 2, at 7:00 p.m. 
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